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Tuesday 25th March
Dear Year 4 Parents and Carers,

We are planning to take the Year 4 children to The Staffordshire Wildlife Trust (The Wolseley Centre), where we have a range of different activities planned for them. 
We have completed all risk assessments for this visit and we have put in place correct staffing ratios. 
The visit will take place on Tuesday 6th May.  Children will arrive at school and leave at normal, allocated times.  (Please ensure children are in school promptly by 9am as we will need to leave on time).  We plan to be back in school for 3:00 so that collection is as normal from the big playground, as usual. 
All children will require a packed lunch and full water bottle on this date (if your child is in receipt of Free School Meals, staff will order a packed lunch from our kitchen for your child).  All children will need to wear suitable outdoor clothing including a pair of wellies.  We plan to complete a river study so wellies are very important. If it is forecast to be warm, please ensure the children have a hat and sunscreen. If the forecast is cold or wet, please dress appropriately as we will be outside. Staff cannot apply sunscreen throughout the day so please ensure it is applied before we leave. 
We ask for a voluntary contribution of £23 per child, to cover the cost of the coach there and back as well as a river study activities organised by the Wolseley Centre. 
Please go onto Parent Pay to pay and give permission by Friday 2nd May.  If you have any queries please do not hesitate to ask a member of the Year 4 team.  
Thank you for your support.

Year 4 team

